
 

 

Coming in November 

Throughout next month, we 

will have a range of autumn 

activities, arts, crafts and 

films for all the children to 

enjoy.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week for 

October 

 

6th George  

13th Finn 

20th Indiana 

 

 

 

         Well done everyone! 

 

Bobby loves dancing on 

the wii with friends (Y2)  

 

Lexi loves the arts and 

crafts (y2) 

Welcome back to ABC Club’s newsletter.        

The children have had a lovely month and have been busy in various activities, arts and 

crafts. All children have had a lovely time playing and looking after each other and are 

always helpful in club which ABC love to see. Great work everyone       

As a quick reminder can parents ensure that all children are booked into ABC so that 

sessions are paid for in advance and so that we can determine the amount of snack 

required during the evenings and can we please ask that children do not bring in their 

own snack of a morning as we have children with severe nut allergies. Thanks  

 

The ABC newsletter is uploaded at the end of each month, on the school website to 

tell you about all the exciting activities we have been doing in club and what fun things 

we have planned for the month ahead.   
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Polite Reminder 

Can you please make sure that 

your children are booked into 

the clubs in advance-this is to 

ensure that we have the 

correct ratio of staff to 

children. ABC phone number- 

01744 678614 Staff are 

available to answer 7.30-

8.30am & 3.45-5.30pm. 

 Thank you. 



 

 

 

 

 

The children have had a fab time getting creative making 

self portrait biscuit faces, playing with all the new toys 

and are loving just dance in club. Here are some fantastic 

pictures of the children with their creations and showing 

us their dance moves       

  

 



 

 

 

And finally, we hope you have an amazing time during the October 

half term, we can’t wait to see you back in ABC club in November and 

find out what you and your family have been up to. 

 Can all children remember their hat, scarves and gloves during the 

winter months       
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               Top helpers this month               

 Sophia (Y1) Skylar (Y2) Jennifer (Y4) Lucas (Y5) & 

Tyler (Y5) 

Thanks for all your help and being kind to others       



 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


